

OMAGH HIGH SCHOOL

14 Crevenagh Road - Omagh - Co. Tyrone - BT79 0EQ

Principal: - Mr C Gaitatzis B.Sc. (Hons.) PGCE, M.B.A

30 June 2022

Dear Pupils

I am writing this letter to communicate with you, after what has been a very challenging time for all of us and to thank you for being part of Omagh High School over the past 5 years.

As we are all too aware, the past few years have been very challenging due to the Covid-19 Pandemic, and we have all had to deal with the resultant disruption to school.

Every situation offers experiences from which we ought to learn. We must learn from adversities of the past and adapt to challenges that will appear in different forms in the future. Your experiences and challenges from school have given you the strength to cope with the life ahead of you.

I have to comment on your excellent contribution to school life over the past 5 years. You have taken part in a number of extra-curricular activities, school trips, school events, open evenings, shared education projects inside and outside the classroom. Your Pastoral Leaders have commented on your positive attitude. A big thank you for your contribution to school life. Omagh High School would not have been the same without you.

Over the past few years, you have developed friendships that you will always remember. You have made your mark through your work in class or through your interactions during breaktime or in sports activities. You are always going to be a very special member of the Omagh High School family, our alumni. The teachers have been honoured to have you under their care and everything you have learned here will be with you forever, whatever you decide to do.

I would like to wish you every success in your future. May every decision you make be wise and make you happy. May the future be full of health so that you can achieve your dreams and follow the pathway in life which you choose. Do not be afraid to make mistakes, make sure you learn from them. Do not hesitate to ask for help, make sure you listen to the advice given to you. Do not forget that your family at Omagh High School will always be here to give you support when you most need it.

For those of you who intend to return to year 13, please ensure that you attend your year 13 interview with Mrs Gibson on either 25 or 26 August 2022. In the meantime, if you intend to move into Year 13 you should have received a letter of invitation from Mrs Gibson to attend this interview.

Finally, to all of our Year 12 parents, I would like to thank you for your support throughout the year.

Enjoy your well-deserved break from school and we look forward to seeing you again in August.

Yours faithfully

D Rennie Pastoral Leader Year 12